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TO:    The Senate Environment & Natural Resources Committee 
 
FROM: Gil Riddell, AOC Policy Director 
 
SUBJECT: House Bill 2534A/rulemaking related to drones. 
 
DATE:   April 24, 2015 
 

On behalf of the Association of Oregon Counties, representing all 36 county 
governments in Oregon, we request that the record show our support for House 
Bill 2534A. 
 
The appropriate use of drones is already a pressing subject for public safety. 
 
Rulemaking by the State Fish & Wildlife Commission will provide the details to the 
law that a statue cannot.  And the Commission is expert in the subject matters of 
angling, hunting, and trapping.   
 
Please send HB 2534A to the full Senate with a do-pass recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


